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Dear SVSC Committee,
 
Full Circle is very fortunate to have $2,346.76 left in funding for scholarship days for
FY2025 as of 5/30/2025. 
 
Last fiscal year (FY2024), we had expended all our SVSC Norman scholarship funds half-
way through the fiscal year. We had participants in the program that we served, but we
were not able to invoice due to no remaining funding. Would the committee please consider
allowing us to use the remaining SVSC funds to scholarship Norman seniors and disabled
adults from FY2024?
 
We appreciate your time and consideration in this request.
 
In Gratitude,
 
Kim
 
Kim Zaman, MHR 
Executive Director  
4223 28th Ave NW 
Norman, OK 73069 
405.447.2955 office
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